
                                                                     201 South Main, Suite 2300 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84111 

April 30, 2010 
 
  
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Administrator 
 
Re: December 2009 Results of Operations Report, Net Power Cost Detail Report  
 
Rocky Mountain Power’s Results of Operations Report has traditionally provided a detailed 
report of normalized net power costs including unit costs of individual resources.  The Results of 
Operations Report continues to contain summary net power cost information, however, the 
energy and unit cost information for certain contractual resources should remain confidential.  
Since this confidential information is no longer included in the Results of Operations, enclosed 
with this letter I am providing a confidential copy of the net power cost detail report for your 
information, separate from the non-confidential Results of Operations Report.   
 
It is respectfully requested that this detailed information remain confidential in accordance with 
Public Service Commission of Utah Rule R746-100-16.  If you have any questions, please 
contact me at (801) 220-4743 or Dave Taylor at (801) 220 - 2923.  
 
Very truly yours,  
 
 
 
Steven R. McDougal 
Director, Regulation 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Division of Public Utilities 
 Committee of Consumer Services 


